CEDAR BLUFF TOWN COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING
AUGUST 12, 2019



Mayor Crane opened the public hearing at 4pm.

Members in attendance were:  Mayor Tammy Crane  		         Council Members Norman Burton, Donald Sanders, Leatha Harp, Tim Miller and Jerry Sprayberry. 
Sign in sheet for attendance was made available for citizens in the audience

[bookmark: _GoBack]The public hearing was to hear community response to the re-zoning of areas submitted to the Planning Commission for Legacy Park from Commercial and R1 to R2. Several members of the community came before the Town Council to speak on concerns as well as support for this re-zoning. 




 




